September 29, 2004

Mr. James Owczarski Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office City Hall, Room 205

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolution for Common Council approval

Fight Asthma Milwaukee Allies Grant - This resolution amends Common Council File 031566 which approved the funding and expenditures for this grant. The grantor, Children's Hospital of Wisconsin, has increased the grant award by an additional \$53,045. The funding will support care coordination and case management for children who receive emergency department services due to the severity of their asthma.

All appropriate paperwork is attached. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Yvette Rowe Business Operations Manager- Health

Attachments